
YOU’RE 
INVITED 
TO 
GET 
INVOLVED!
The City of Palm Springs is looking for feedback 
about the new Homeless Navigation Center at 3589 
McCarthy Road

JOIN US FOR A VIRTUAL COMMUNITY MEETING

Wednesday, April 27, 2022
5:30 - 7:00 PM
This meeting will be held virtually on Zoom. To join the 
meeting, visit https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88243454072?
pwd=bmtERkxPNjViamJZMzZtUkxDcUhYQT09 or visit our 
website.

Email psnavigationcenterquestions@palmspringsca.gov with 
questions.    

To learn more about the project, visit 
palmspringsca.gov/homelessnavigationcenter. 

We want 
your input!
TAKE THE SURVEY

NEW HOMELESS 
NAVIGATION 

CENTER

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88243454072?pwd=bmtERkxPNjViamJZMzZtUkxDcUhYQT09



